
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/19/2011 11:39:48 AM
To: 'Simon, Timothy A.' (timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

You might want to read page 9 of their filing.

From: Simon, Timothy A. [mailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 11:16 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

I read about it in News Clips. Thanks!

Timothy Alan Simon
Commissioner
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, California 94102 
415 703 1407

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tue 4/19/2011 8:17 AM 
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Subject:

You might want to read the SoCalGas/SDG&E April 15 filing. It isn't much different from our filing.
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